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DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
ALASKA KOAD COMMISSION

FAIRBANKS ALASKA

April 10, 1947
Mr. Robert Isaacson,
Manley Hot Springs,Alaska,
Dear Sir:

Reference your letter of April 8, in regard to employmentfor Mr. Fred South during the coming summer,

We do not know exactly as to how mich work we will be
doing down there this summer. However, will employ all the men
that we can and that want to work. bo not want to send any more
from here than we can help,

So anyone down there who wants to work will have to
contact the foreman upon his arrival. Just now don't know who the
foreman will be,

If in the meantime the breakup starts giving trouble
before the arrival of the foreman, would appreciate it if you
would have some one take care of the matter or notify this office
as soon as possible.

Very truly yours,

Frank Nesh,
FN/d Superintendent


